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Dear Parents 

 

Welcome to the Spring term and a new year!  I hope that 2021 treats you 

kindly and that there are plenty of opportunities and fun moments to be 

had as we make our way through the year. 

 

This term will be different and instead of seeing all of the children in school, 

we are now interacting over Google classrooms!  We have been working 

tirelessly to make sure we can open for our critical worker and vulnerable 

children and thank you for your patience while we find the answers to 

your queries. 

 

We will be contacting families who have requested a place at school, 

detailing our offer and how the school day will run.  For our other children, 

you will be learning from home.   

 

Please remember that learning from home is different from school; and 

that each of you will have your own circumstances which will make the 

journey different for everybody.   

 

The teachers will be using Google classroom (or Tapestry for EYFS children) 

to set work for the children.  Your child should know how they log in, and 

how to use the ‘chat’ button.  This is really helpful in asking for ideas and 

comments from others in the class and the teachers and teaching 

assistants. 

 

Finding the right balance and judging how much your child should be 

doing is difficult for you as parents.  Please don’t feel alone – have a chat 

with us and together we can find a solution. 
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Mrs Pascoe has decided to retire and enjoy time out of school with her 

family.  After an incredible 35 years at Cusgarne, it is such a shame that 

we cannot invite you all in to reflect on the years of service she has given 

to the school.  I know that some of the parents remember Mrs Pascoe 

from the time they were at school; and that each of you wish her a long 

and happy retirement.  Please be sure to say ‘hello’ (socially distanced of 

course!) if you see her out and about on your daily walks.  

 

Please keep your questions coming in using our email hello@cusgarne.org 

but in the meantime, enjoy your family time and stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Julia Murray 

Acting Head of School 
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